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Program Overview 
Background 

The Company proposes to continue funding the Low-Income Efficiency Program in 2020 at the level of 
$500,000 (to be used for furnace replacements) and to disburse these funds in increments of $250,000 every 
six months, with the first disbursement of these energy efficiency funds to occur in January and the second to 
occur in July.  The Company also proposes to continue the simplified rebate application process for the Utah 
Department of Workforce Services and the Housing and Community Development Division (HCD). This 
process allows for rebates to be paid directly to the appropriate HCD. The complete program description, 
including qualifying HCD agencies, is listed in Section 2.15 of the Dominion Energy Utah Tariff (DEU Energy 
Efficiency Exhibit 1.9).  The HCD agencies must comply with all other aspects of the Company’s Tariff to qualify 
for ThermWise rebates. 
 

Projected Participants & Savings Measure Tool 

Participation in the 2020 Low-Income Efficiency Program is projected to be 2,505 with a total annual savings of 
30,033. 
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